
Village of South Blooming Grove 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
VIA ZOOM WEBINAR or IN PERSON 

 
Date: Monday – August 22, 2022 

Time: 8:02 p.m. 
 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81653699709?pwd=TWJCRFl3b3l2dTZ3L2ZWL1JkQWw3Zz09  
Passcode: 008826 
Or One tap mobile :  
    US: +19292056099,,81653699709#,,,,*008826#  or 
+13017158592,,81653699709#,,,,*008826# 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board of 
Trustees of the Village of South Blooming Grove on Monday, August 22, 2022, at 8:02 
p.m.  The meeting will be held via Zoom 81653699709 if NYS Executive Order is 
continued otherwise the public hearing will be held in person at the Village Hall located 
at State Route 208, Monroe, New York 10950, regarding proposed local law of 2022 
establishing a village parks commission.   

 
All persons interested in being heard are invited to attend and provide comments.  

Anyone wishing to supply written comments can do so by submitting the same at the 
time of the public hearing, or by mailing comments to Village Hall, P.O. Box 295, 
Blooming Grove, New York 10914, so as to be received by noon on the date of the 
Public Hearing. 

 
A copy of proposed local law is available for review at the Clerk’s Office, located 

at 811 NYS Route 208, Monroe New York, 10950 and on the Village’s website: 
www.villageofsouthbloominggrove.com. 

 
 The Village of South Blooming Grove will make every effort to assure that the 
Public Hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special 
assistance and/or reasonable accommodations should contact the Village Clerk. 
 
Dated:  July 18, 2022 
 

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81653699709?pwd=TWJCRFl3b3l2dTZ3L2ZWL1JkQWw3Zz09
http://www.villageofsouthbloominggrove.com/

